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Daily Mass Schedule: February 12-18 

Tues: 9:00 am    +Jim Uhl 

Wed: 9:00 am +James and Marie Anderson 

 7:00 pm +Paul Wagner 

Thurs: 9:00 am Tony Blauert 

Fri: 5:30 pm Bob & Kristi Baumgartner & Family 

Sat: 9:00 am Communion Service 

 5:30 pm +Irene Byer 

Sun: 8:30 am For the People of Sacred Heart and Assumption parishes 

 (Morning Prayer Tues, Thurs & Fri @ 8:40 am before Mass) 

        

        

        

UPCOMING:   

 

Mon., Feb 19: KC’s business meeting @ 7:00 pm 

Tues., Feb 27:Liturgy meeting @ 6:45 pm 

 

PASTOR 

Msgr. David Baumgartner 

Office: 218.334.4221 
Rectory:218-308-1296 

frdavid.shfre@arvig.net 
 

Secretary: 
Marlys Jacobson 

Office: 218.334.4221 
Home: 218.334.4706 

shfre@loretel.net 
Office Hours: 

Tuesday/Wednesday 

         8:00 am—3:30 pm 

Coordinator of Youth 
Formation: 

Christine Dornbusch 
Office:  218.334.4221 

christined.shfre@arvig.net 
 

Music Director: 
Catherine Jaroszewski 

 
Diocesan Victim 

Assistance Coordinator: 
Cindy Hulst 

Confidential Line: 
218.281.7895 

chulst@crookston.org 
 

Mass Times 
Tuesday through Friday 

9:00 am 
(Wednesdays at the 

Care Center) 
Saturday 9:00 am & 5:30 pm 

Sunday 8:30 am 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sundays 7:45-8:15 am 
Thursdays 8:30 am 

 
ADORATION: 

Tuesdays: 9:30AM-7:00 PM 
 
 
 

The Christian Mothers are 

sponsoring another of our 

“3M’s”—Meal and Movie 

following 5:30 pm Mass 

on February 24.  The 

movie will be The Shack, 

a story of the journey 

through trauma and 

sadness into God’s 

healing.  Everyone is 

welcome. 

 

 

 

 

Here is a though from last week’s homily: The Sacrament of the Sick is a 

pouring out of God’s grace for the good of the person. The Sacrament 

can relieve anxiety, mend a broken spirit and give strength against 

temptations.  

February 6 was the 17th anniversary of the death of my daddy. On that 

afternoon I was playing pinochle with three widows in Ada. Seventeen 

years ago cell phones were barely popular. I was still wearing a pager. I 

got paged to call my friend, Fr. Bob. I called him, and he said, “I need to 

share with you the hardest thing I will ever say to you. Your father died 

this afternoon.” After I hung up the phone I turned to the ladies and said, 

“My daddy died.” As I heard myself say this, I was aware that I referred 

to my father as “daddy.” Where did that come from?  

Three times in the New Testament Jesus refers to his Father as “Abba.” In 

Aramaic this is a term of both affection and confidence. We are told that 

there is no word in English that corresponds directly to Abba. All of this 

was present in a singular moment. “My daddy died.”  

I told them that I needed to leave. Aggie, the hostess, wanted to serve 

dessert before I left. I think that she was really looking forward to sharing 

her strawberry short cake. I told her that I really just needed to leave. She 

asked me to wait while she wrapped the rectangle of angel food cake in 

tin foil for me to take home. I left her apartment with a foil full of cake in 

my hand. Not thinking about the cake at all, I put it in the trunk of my 

blue Park Avenue. Several months later I was cleaning out the car, and I 

found this odd-looking foil package. “What is that?!”  

I smiled as I unwrapped the cake and felt terrible guilty for not enjoying 

Aggie’s proud dessert. I never told Aggie this story. She, too, died many 

years ago. May she rest in peace. For her, eat some cake before Lent 

begins.  

 

 

-Dave 

Schram 

-Margaret  

 Kasowski 

-Ann  

 Schultz 

-Krystal 

 Wilson 

-Richard  

 (Moon) 

 Mellen    

 (RIP) 

-Tony  

 Dretsch 

(RIP) 

 

We will soon be involved in the 2018 Diocesan Annual Appeal.  Bishop 

Hoeppner asks that you prayerfully consider making a gift to the 2018 Diocesan 

Annual Appeal.  Your gifts support the education of our seminarians and 

thirteen diocesan offices and ministries.  These ministries include our lively 

Youth Ministry, the offices of Marriage, Family and Life, New Evangelization 

and Justice, Worship, Vocations and many more.  Your support is critical to the 

Bishop’s being able to offer ministries throughout the Diocese of Crookston.  If 

you choose to make an online or sustaining gift with a credit card or checking 

account, just go to  

https://dio-crook.solutiosoftware.com/offices/stewardship/onlinegiving/daa, the 

Diocese of Crookston DAA donation webpage. Thank you for all you do to 

support your parish and the 2018 Diocesan Annual Appeal. 

 

Ministry Schedule for February 17/18, 2018 

 
  Saturday  Sunday 

Altar Server Wyatt Alger  Sarah LaSart 

  Katie Courneya  Simon LaSart 

     Joan LaSart 

Care Center    Christine Daggett 

     Sharon Guck 

Commentator Heather Mitchell Kevin Scheidecker 

Eucharistic Traci Alger  Bud Hensel 

Linda Mack  Marlys Jacobson 

Dale Sattler  Roxie Riewer 

   Traci Roforth 

   Tim Stenger 

Greeter David Dorn  Bobbie Shelstad 

Lector  Vincent Roers  Kathy Stenger 

Sacristan    Fred Daggett 

Usher  Jim Courneya  Dan Giefer 

  Jeremy Mitchell  Ed Jutz 

 

Circle 7 is in charge of donuts in February 

Circle 1 will be in charge of donuts in March 

 

February second collections:  4th—Building Fund; 18th—Black and 

Indian Missions; 25th--FACC  

To submit a prayer request for our prayer chain, either text 503.791.1553 or e-mail 

frazeeprayerchain@gmail.com.   Names will be left on the bulletin list for 4 weeks.  If you want 

the name to stay another 4 weeks, please make another prayer request.    

Dear Sacred Heart, 

My team and I are now working in 

Drogheda (in County Louth) and are 

living with some Augustinian friars. 

We have done lots of retreats and 

have already ministered to over 300 

youth! Last week we visited the Hill of 

Slane, from which you can see 

almost a third of the Irish counties on 

a clear day! It was also a prominent 

location for St. Patrick.  On Friday we 

were blessed to witness a sister take 

her final profession of vows.  I am 

happy to be where I am and doing 

what I'm doing. Please continue to 

keep me in your prayers! 

God Bless you all. 

Rachel LaSart 

 

 

 

February 4, 2018 

                                  Attendance 260 

 

Adults                $  3,370.00         

Loose        152.15        

Children            5.00                      

                $  3,527.15 

Other Budgeted Income        

Vigil Lights               $    24.50 

Building Fund       607.50 

RE Food                         48.73 

Oven Fund       137..00 

              $       817.73 

Other Non -Budgeted Income: Window Restoration Fund--$1,401;Children’s 

Window--$28; Maintenance Fund--$40; Scholarship Fund--$75 

 

Non-Parish Collection:  Propagation of the Faith--$30 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Parish Collections:  Campaign/Human Dev.--$557; SMMA--$10              

 

Needed per Week to Reach 
Budget: $4,733.00—This 
figure includes all sources of 
parish income (i.e., funerals, 
flower collections, fall dinner, 

Building, Steeple, and 
Window Funds, etc.), not just 
the Sunday collections. 
 
Total 

$ 3,527.15 

      817.73 

 $4,344.88 

 

Youth 
February 14th RE Classes for grades 
1-6. There will be NO dinner or 
evening classes.  Ash Wednesday  
evening Mass is at 7:00 pm. 
February 21st RE Classes  
February 28th RE Classes 
 

Summer Religion Education 
Camps or Retreats 

JP II camps July 8th-12th or July 
15th-19th 
 
NET Ministries Discipleship Week 
 

• June 18th-21st--High School 
(grades 9-12)  

• June 25th-27th-- Middle 
School (grades 6th-8th) 

 
If you are interested in attending any 
one of these please let Christine or 
Father David know so you can get 
registered. 
 

 

 

Parishioners’ Prayer 

Requests: 

Parish families have asked 

us to keep in our prayers 

their loved ones who are 

ill.  Please pray for: 

http://frazeesacredheart.org/
https://dio-crook.solutiosoftware.com/offices/stewardship/onlinegiving/daa
mailto:frazeeprayerchain@gmail.com

